
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

February 7, 1963
American Embassy Ankara Telegram 911 to the

Secretary of State, Washington, DC

Citation:

"American Embassy Ankara Telegram 911 to the Secretary of State, Washington, DC",
February 7, 1963, Wilson Center Digital Archive, National Archives and Records
Administration, Record Group 59, Subject-Numeric Files, 1963, Box 3743, DEF 19-3 TUR.
Contributed by Bill Burr and Leopoldo Nuti.
https://digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org/document/300431

Summary:

In this telegram, Hare asks Foreign Minister Erkin where things stand and informs him
that the U.S. would be ready to “take speedy implementation action” on the Jupiters
once Turkey had decided. Alluding to the military’s pivotal role in important government
decisions, Erkin says that the military has the “final word,” and he would let Hare know
once he has heard from them.
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